I wanted to send this to the FAC, even though I have already sent to Bill and Arnie to send out to their lists. Please feel free to send out to your family lists. Thanks.

Dear Friend:

On April 25th, we will celebrate the fifth anniversary of the Tribeca Film Festival.  We started the festival as a response to September 11th in an effort to rebuild the spirit of our once thriving and vital neighborhood.  Our intention was to honor, remember and respect those who perished.   Yet we also began a tradition of celebration that demonstrated the resolve of a neighborhood and city to carry on in spite of the ineffable horror of a day when all of our lives were forever changed.

As a tribute to the bravery and sacrifice of all those impacted on that day, we are proud to present for our fifth anniversary opening night a very special film, UNITED 93, written and directed by Paul Greengrass. Paul has worked very closely with family members from United Flight 93 and has treated the subject matter with integrity and sensitivity.  A significant number of the families will join us for the premiere. A Universal Pictures film, UNITED 93 will open in theaters nationwide Friday, April 28th.

We made the decision to choose this symbolic film with a great deal of deliberation and as an expression of solidarity.  As a family member who suffered a tremendous loss on September 11th, we thought it was important to let you know as a courtesy before this announcement is made public. We are honored to showcase a film that portrays the story of the bravery of the men and women who sacrificed their lives aboard United Flight 93.

We hope to see you at the festival.

Respectfully,

Jane Rosenthal, Craig Hatkoff and Robert De Niro
